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275 Forshaw street
Queenstown, Georgetown
05/10/2021

Nene Lee
Kaieteur News Agency
24 Saffon Street
Charlestown, Georgetown

Dear Ms. Lee,
I have started a new online shopping business name, Flash, during this pandemic. I would very much appreciate a spot to be advertise in your popular, successful news agency to spread the word out worldwide. I’d advise Guyanese citizens to support my business, not because of profits but to receive items safely right onto their doorsteps without the risk of leaving their comfort at home. For more in dept details about my business feel free to visit the website www.flashonlineshopping.gy.com 

Sincerely yours
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27 Thomas St Kitty,
Guyana
Contact #: 592-637-2458

Email: flash@gmail.com
Instagram & Facebook:@flashorg

Onto your doorstep f




